ST. FRANCIS HOSPITAL
& MEDICAL GROUP

| January 22, 2016
Dear Noon Kiwanis,

On behalf of the OSF St. Francis Hospital & Medical Group Foundation, thank you for your
support of this year’s New Year’s Eve Liferides. Your support is truly appreciated and helped
make our highways and roads safe on this holiday typically associated with reveling and alcohol
consumption.

In the 32 years since Liferides was introduced in Delta County, there have been no alcohol-
related traffic accidents or fatalities on New Year’s Eve. While we do not presume to take full
credit for that wonderful statistic, we know the program plays a significant role. More than 500
people received a Liferide during the evening.

Again, I thank you for your generosity and support of this lifesaving program.

Kacie Hanchek, Manager

\
| With warmest regards,
Community Relations & Development

3401 Ludington Street, Escanaba, Michigan 49829 Phene (906) 786-3311
The Sisters of the Third Order of St. Francis



